
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 AUTUMN ART COMPETITION 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

FACES UPDATE 



 
 

Mrs Hall was massively impressed with the standard of all the entries and had great 

difficulty in choosing the winners!  Prizes will be presented during Sharing Assembly! 

 



All money raised from your donations has been put towards the creation of our school 

mosaic.  The children have enjoyed working on it over the past few days and it looks 

amazing! 

 

EARN MONEY FOR THE SCHOOL WHILE YOU SHOP! 

 

A reminder about this easy way you can help raise funds for our school – just by doing 

your usual online shopping! 

 

Shop with any of the vast number of retailers listed on easyfundraising.org.uk and a 

percentage of your spend comes back to the school.  It is completely free to use and 

doesn’t cost you a penny.  This is a great time of year to shop all those online bargains 

and raise extra funds! 

 

If you have any queries, please see one of the FACES team for more information. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

Don’t forget to save the date for our Christmas Extravaganza – Friday 8th December 

(4pm to 5.30pm for Reception and 6pm to 7.30pm for Year One/Two).  We’re planning 

a lovely festive family event including a disco and entertainment with Ziggy Zoo, face 

painting, hair braiding, toys, games and much more! 

 

Tickets will be going on sale in the playground on the 27th and 28th November between 

2:45pm and 3:45pm at a cost of £4 per child and £1 per adult (infants under one go 

free) and will be sold on a first come first served basis.  Let us know if you or your 

child’s representative will have trouble being there and we will try to accommodate 

you.  More information in book bags next week. 

 

FACES – NEXT MEETING DATES 

 

Our next daytime meeting will be on Wednesday 22/11/17 at Huttons Café in 

Memorial Park 9.30am.  The next evening meeting will be on Wednesday 09/11/17 at 

The Downham Arms in Wickford at 7.30pm. 

 

We would love to see you there! 

 

As always, please feel free to contact any of the FACES team in person, via the 

office or by email to faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk if you’d like to get in touch. 

 

THE FACES TEAM 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/wickfordcoeinfants
mailto:faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk

